Board of Listers

Meeting for Lodging the Grand List

July 2, 2025 @ 10:00am

This meeting was held by the Board of Listers to meet their obligation under Vermont Statute to lodge the 2025 "Grand List", and associated actions.

- I. Attendance
 - All current Listers were present: Tom Alsheimer and Dave Ritzer.
 - No one from the public was present.
- II. Lodging
 - Listers signed all certification paperwork and turned over the printed
 - "Grand List" to the Town Clerk.

III. Adjournment

• With Lodging complete the Listers adjourned the meeting.